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Comments: Yes, please allow expansion of Monarch "No Name Basin". My wife and | are in our 80s and still
skiing at Monarch. We have lived in Breckenridge for 20 years and witnessed the expansion of many of the big
name ski areas. Now we only ski Monarch because it is family-oriented, affordable and well managed. We've
flown our grandsons here from CA and they also love snowboarding at Monarch. This proposed expansion is
similar to A-Basin's addition of Montezuma Bowl which we loved skiing many years ago.

Jim and Terry



